From: Eileen willmott. |

Sent: 28 March 2022 11:54

To: Planning Planning

Cc: '‘Maya De Souza' via DPNF committee; John Slater; Stephen Ainger
Subject: Comments on 2020/2857/T from Dartmouth Park. 28/3/22

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Planners and Tree Officers,

Continuation of List 676
2020/2857/T. 22 Croftdown Road

I object to the felling of this silver birch tree, no reason is given for its felling. Various other local silver
birches have been crown reduced and/or thinned(see my comments of 17th July 2018 and also refer to
2018/3012/T). The applicant had a 3m crown reduction carried out with lateral branches pruned by up to 2m
in 2016 (2016/5769/T) and a reduction of 1.5 - 2.0m was allowed, with a 20% thin, ‘to gain light for No 24°,
‘retaining the right hand limbs to remain screening from neighbours’. Therefore I suggest a further crown
reduction, and thinning as necessary, rather than fell this tree.

Thank you,
FEileen



